Week beginning 18.8.25
The class have settled in very well and are getting used to some new routines.
Here is a summary of some of our planned learning for this term:
Numeracy and maths – counting, place value, rounding and estimating, direction, angles, co ordinates.
Literacy – our class novel is ‘Leonora Bolt Secret Inventor’ by Lucy Brandt. It will be used as a novel study which will include some of our comprehension work. In writing, we are focussing on sentence structure and remembering to punctuate correctly. We will be learning about different types of non-fiction writing. 
We will continue to focus on reading for pleasure. 
Topic- Forces and theme parks
Health and Wellbeing – Children’s Rights, our unique qualities, friendships and relationships.
Miss Roy will teach P.E. 
ICT – we will be becoming more familiar with keyboard functions, accessing the school website and other information online. We will also begin to learn more about internet safety and using digital content responsibly. 
This week reading is taking place with groups in class and is being assessed before books are sent home. We will also be reading independently with a book of our choice. Reading books will be sent home in homework folders on Wednesdays. Homework will consist of reading and one other task from across the Curriculum. This may take the form of a written sheet or accessing a website to practise skills. 
· Painting – we will be painting very soon. Children are welcome to bring in an old shirt/t shirt to wear during our art lessons. I am happy to store them in the classroom cupboard with name stickers on. 
Regards,
Mrs Heaton
